CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

ALB WILLIAM ET

June 17, 2013

Jeffery G. Mortensen High Mesa Consulting Group 6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87102

Re:

COA Bike Park

Grading and Drainage Plan,

Engineer's Stamp dated 05-15-13 (L15/D013A)

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-21-13, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and Paving Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Hydrology is requesting that proposed landscape areas be depressed to retain/infiltrate the rain that falls on them.

Upon completion of the project hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: sbiazar@cabq.gov or rrael@cabq.gov.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services

RR/SB

C:

file